
Historic/Heritage Commission Meeting  

March 14, 2018 

 

Members present: 

Chairman, Rob Morris, John Kelly, Carolyn Rockwell, Chip Hastings, Ex-Officio 

Member Joe Guthrie 

Absent: Debbie Soucy, Maurice Randall (Deceased), Steve Pearsall (Deceased) 

Guests: Maria Kuhl as well as several Boy Scouts from Troop 33 

 

The commission met at 7:00PM in the Historic Museum 

 

Museum: 

The copper caps have been completed and are awaiting installation, Rob met with 

a lighting specialist and went over a couple of options for new lighting fixtures 

however he felt that we should still look at other options in the hope of finding 

fixtures that would be more historical in appearance. 

 

Meetinghouse: 

 Rob is still in the process of finding out if a window repair/restoration workshop is 

a possibility, so far, he has not found an interested party. 

    The board reviewed the rental agreement for the Meeting House and after some 

discussion a motion was made to keep the agreement as written with no changes. 

The motion was made by Chip and seconded by Joe. It was a unanimous decision in 

favor of keeping the agreement with no changes. 

 

  There was a discussion about the future use of the space adjacent to the Meeting 

House, there is a need for parking, however it needs to be constructed in a way 

that will be fitting for the location. Lyn suggested more of a park like setting with 

historically accurate plantings, John suggested that we should have a stone wall 

separating the area from the ballfield. It was agreed to meet with the police chief 

and the road agent to see what issues we may have with traffic on Emerson Ave.   

 

  The minutes of the December 6
th

 were approved as written 

  The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 

 

Respectfully submitted 

   Robert Morris 


